
                                                                     
 

SPNHC Travel Grants Program 
 

We Need Your Help!! 
 

The mission of the SPNHC Travel Grants program is to assist members with the costs of 
attending the Society’s annual meetings. In conjunction with an initiative to expand the travel 
grant program, the Society is holding a fundraising drive to support the program. With 
increased financial support, we will be able to award substantially more grants to more 
members.  
 
We are reaching out to you, our individual members and corporate sponsors, to help us in 
this endeavor. Donations could be one time or recurring named grants similar to the Christine 
Allen Travel grant. If you are interested in a recurring grant, please contact Elise LeCompte 
as below. 
 
You can donate by going to http://www.spnhc.org/donate, and choosing the amount that you 
wish to donate and the Award Fund. You can also donate when renewing your membership. 
 
Support Levels: 
 

SUPPORT 
LEVEL† BENEFITS 

$ 1,000 

●Grant will carry name of donor 
●Recognition on conference website 
●Recognition in Abstracts/Program book 
●Recognition at service tables for partnered 
event, on printed card 
●Slide recognition listing between 
presentations/sessions/workshop 
●Recognition in SPNHC Newsletter 

$   750 

●Recognition in Abstracts/Program book 
● Slide recognition listing between 
presentations/sessions/workshop 
●Recognition in SPNHC Newsletter 

$   500 ●Recognition in Abstracts/Program book 
●Recognition in SPNHC Newsletter 

Other ●Recognition in SPNHC Newsletter 
 
†All Amounts are in US Dollars 

 
For questions or more information, contact Elise LeCompte, Chair, SPNHC Travel Grant 
Subcommittee, lecompte@flmnh.ufl.edu, TEL: 352-273-1925. 
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